DEPARTMENT OF CALIFORNIA HIGHWAY PATROL

P.O. Box 942898 Sacramento, CA 94298-0001 (916) 843-3001 (800) 735-2929 (TT/TDD) (800) 735-2922 (Voice)

ATTACHMENT B



File No.: 001.010377.048.A05189.A13540.10011

Mr. Iain Fairweather, Senior Manager Los Angeles County Service Authority for Freeway Emergencies 1 Gateway Plaza, Mail Stop 99-11-1 Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Mr. Fairweather:

I am writing in response to your letter and the attached "Los Angeles County Service Authority for Freeway Emergencies (LA SAFE) Call Box Draft Assessment Study," dated October 25, 2018. This proposal outlines the process your organization intends to follow for reduction of call boxes from LA SAFE's motorist aid system.

I appreciate the efforts of the LA SAFE in providing key services to the motoring public, and understand the reasons to streamline and upgrade this program. After reviewing the proposal, I agree with, and approve the proposed LA SAFE's call box reduction plan.

I sincerely appreciate the opportunity to comment on this matter. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Commander Dee Dee Teel of our Communications Centers Support Section, at (916) 843-4280.

Sincerely,

Commissioner

cc: Information Management Division

Communications Centers Support Section

